
 
 

 
From left to right:  Josh Dodd, Mayor Seitz, Sandy Wehr and JHS student, Carolyn Keaton 

Teachers Josh Dodd & Sandy Wehr chaperoned a group of Jasper High School Students 
during their trip to Germany…through the German Exchange Student Program 2015. 

 
Peace Dove from Germany 

 
When our Jasper High School students traveled to Germany in May 2015, they were given the Dove of 
World Peace.  This golden dove was made by an artist who wishes it to "fly" all over the world in an effort to 
bring world peace to countries, through travel and learning about other cultures.  It was presented to Mayor 
Seitz on July 16, 2015, from the JHS German Exchange students who just returned from Germany.   In turn, 
the dove will be given back to Pfaffenweiler to take back to the Artist during the opening ceremony at the 
Jasper Strassenfest.  The Artist will then give it to another country who can give it to another country and 
return it back to the artist, etc, etc.  This has been going on since 2012.    
 

Dove of World Peace 
ARTIST 

Richard Hillinger 


